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New appointment to ForestrySA Board 

Experienced Board Director Tim Stollznow has been appointed to the ForestrySA Board. 

Minister for Primary Industries and Regional Development said Mr Stollznow has extensive board 

experience in commercial and not for profit organisations including the Leedwell Property Group, 

Makers Empire, Rossi Boots, Finke River Mission, Yirara College and Adelaide Lutheran Sports 

Club. 

“Mr Stollznow has over 30 years business and management experience in Australia, the United 

States and in the Asia Pacific and has gained this experience across the manufacturing, IT, 

hospitality, education and commercial property sectors,” said Minister Whetstone. 

“The depth and breadth of Mr Stollznow’s business experience will be invaluable to the ForestrySA 

board.” 

Mr Stollznow has an Honours Degree in Electronic Engineering from the University of Adelaide, a 

Graduate Diploma in Technology Management and is a Fellow of the Australian Institute of 

Company Directors. 

Mr Stollznow’s appointment is effective immediately and until 1 August 2020. 

Scott Ashby is retiring from the Board having been first appointed in 2016. 

“I would like to thank Mr Ashby for his service over the last three years. The skills and expertise 

Scott has brought to the ForestrySA Board have been extremely valuable,” said Minister Whetstone. 

The ForestrySA Board is the governing body of the South Australian Forestry Corporation (trading 

as ForestrySA). Continuing members are Ms June Roache (Chair) and Mr Grant Pelton.  

 


